CITY OF BALTIMORE

BERNARD C. "JACK" YOUNG, Mayor



EMPLOYEE'S RETIREMENT SYSTEM. ELECTED OFFICIALS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM and RETIREMENT SAVINGS PLAN DAVID A. RANDALL, Executive Director 7 E. Redwood Street 11th, 12th and 13th Floors Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Via email: natawnab.austin@baltimorecity.gov

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Attn: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary Room 409, City Hall 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

> Re: City Council Bill 19-0169R – Investigative Hearing – Minority and Women's Business Opportunity Office

Dear Mr. President and City Council Members:

City Council Bill 19-0169R has been referred to the Employees' Retirement System for comment. The Bill's stated purpose is of inviting the Chief of the Minority and Women's Business Opportunity Office to report to the City Council on the effectiveness of meeting Minority Business Enterprises and Women's Business Enterprises participation goals.

The Employees' Retirement System has no comment on the Bill.

Please call me at 443-984-3183 if you would like additional information.

Sincerely,

Executive Director